REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES

DEPARTMENT OF AGRARIAN REFORM

Tunay na Pagbabago sa Repormang Agraryo

13 April 2021

Ms. MARIA LOURDES G. FERRER, CESO IIi
Regional Executive Director

DENR Regional Office MIMAROPA

1515 L & S Bldg., Roxas Blvd., Manila

Attention: = Engr. ROMAN G. LEGASPI
OIC, Surveys & Mapping Division

Dear RD Ferrer,

Reference is made to the attached letter dated 7 April 2021 of Engr. Isagani
G.Placido, PARPO II, DAR Provincial Office, Oriental Mindoro regarding the request
for Geographic Position and Plane Coordinates (GPPC) of the Tie Point of Approved
Survey Plan Psd-04-082759 (AR) needed for reference of the Land Registration
Authority (LRA) in the registration of CLOAs.

We will therefore, appreciate if the above-cited data be furnished this office at the
soonest possible time.

Thank you and hoping for your favorable action on the matter.

Very truly yours,

LILIBETI-HMEE, CESO IV

Assistant Regional Director

Copy furnished:

Engr. Isagani G. Placido

PARPO II

DAR Provincial Office

Masipit, Calapan City, Oriental Mindoro



